RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

December 3, 2008

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met on Wednesday, December 3, 2008 at 4:10 in the Media Center.

Members present included:  Laura McGray, Penny Richason, Cheryl Brooks, Connie Abell, and Lindsey Garced.  Cheryl Freeman was absent.

Visitors:  Rosalee Edwards-Sam

Agenda:  Mrs. Richason made a motion to approve the agenda and Mrs. Garced seconded.

Minutes:  Mrs. Abell made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Policies:  Ms. McGray recognized Mrs. Edwards-Sam.  She handed out a rough draft of the Parent Involvement Policy.  It was reviewed by the SBDM and a few corrections were made.  With the corrections, it will be sent home to parents.
Planning:  Ms. McGray reported that she has submitted our school’s CSIP to the board.  The council will bring their copies to the next meeting for any revisions.
Budget:  The council reviewed the monthly finance reports. 

New Business:  Ms. McGray reported that the school will have a KDE Assistance Teams Coach visit twice a month for assessment and improvements in teaching strategies.
GREEC will be meeting with teachers to work on meeting the needs of special education students.  
Upcoming SBDM Meeting:  January 7, 2009.  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Mrs. Garced seconded.  The meeting ended at 4:40
